
  

 

 



  

 

Food and Nutrition students have been working hard on a variety of topics from Food Safety and Hygiene to the 

Importance of Water in our diets. It’s been really pleasing to see how much pride students are taking in the 

presentation of their theory work and they are responding to teacher feedback given in order to make 

improvements to their work. 

They’ve also been continuing their practical skills where possible and it’s impressive to see what’s been achieved; 

cheesy pinwheels, chow mein, pizza and even a roast lamb dinner! 

 

 

 


